MINUTES OF MEETING OF BRENTWOOD BEER BOARD

BRENTWOOD, TENNESSEE

The Brentwood Beer Board met on Monday, May 22, 2017 at 5:00 pm at the Brentwood Municipal Center.

Present were Mayor Jill Burgin, Vice Mayor Mark Gorman, Commissioners Anne Dunn, Rhea Little, Regina Smithson, Betsy Crossley and Ken Travis; City Manager Kirk Bednar; Assistant City Manager Jay Evans and City Attorney Roger Horner.   
Motion was made for approval of the minutes from the May 8, 2017 meeting as submitted.  The motion was seconded and approved.
New Business

Motion was made to approve the request from B L Gulch, LLC for special event beer permit for Bar Louie at the 2017 Nashville Golf Open, Nashville Golf & Athletic Club.  The motion was seconded and approved. 

Being no further business, the meeting adjourned was adjourned.
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